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Mohammed Ahmed

From: David Rose

Sent: 10 January 2025 21:19

To: Planning

Subject: Support for Planning Application - 2024/5389/P Site Address - 47 Ornan Road, NW3 4QD

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to the aboveI am writing to express my full support for the planning application to add 

an additional floor to the home of the Senior Rabbi and his family. 

 

Having a home on the same road, I have had the privilege of witnessing the dedication of the Rabbi 

and his family to our community.  

 

Their home is not just a place for their family but also a welcoming space for members of our 

congregation and the wider community.  

 

The current house is clearly too small for their needs, and the proposed extension would provide 

them with the space required to live comfortably and continue their invaluable work. 

 

I understand some neighbours have voiced concerns, but as someone who lives close by, I believe 

the proposed changes are considerate and will not negatively impact the character of our road. 

Instead, they will ensure that the Rabbi's family can remain here and continue to enrich our 

community. 

 

I strongly urge the council to approve this application. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

P S Rose 

 

  

 


